

May 2, 2023

To the Honorable Mayor Ramsell and City Council,

Thank you for the opportunity to present at your council meeting in February. I am always excited to share the great things our Chamber has done and its vision for the future as we move forward with our new branding initiative. We work hard for our communities and with every additional municipality coming on board, we will work to promote each in an outstanding way.

Therefore, we are requesting Rio Communities, Peralta and Bosque Farms as smaller municipalities in Valencia County support the initiatives of the Greater Valencia County Chamber of Commerce with an annual amount of \$1000.00. In addition, for basic membership to our Chamber, \$140.00 annually.

With this support, we would like to have representation on our Chamber Board as the City of Belen currently has, and we will be happy to work closely with your Council and Mayor on projects to better promote your city. We will also provide a semi-annual report of the actual work we have done in promoting Rio Communities to your Council and Mayor.

Thank you for your consideration in this request and I look forward to hearing back from you with any questions you may have moving forward.

Sincerely,

Rhona Espinoza

Executive Director

Greater Valencia County Chamber of Commerce